
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                

March 12, 2018                                    

                      

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

Herb Weiss (401) 724-0500, Ext. 437 

Lauren Greene (401) 728-0500, Ext. 358 

                     

                                                                                                                 

Arts Organization Grants for Pawtucket-based Non-Profit Arts Organizations 

Available 
 

PAWTUCKET – The City of Pawtucket announced that grant applications are now available for 

organizational support funding for Pawtucket-based non-profit arts organizations. 

 

The funding for the organizational support grants will be open to 501(c)(3) nonprofit 

organizations that are headquartered in Pawtucket and provide year-round public arts 

programming. Programming may include performances, art exhibitions, music and other ongoing 

art activities at a Pawtucket venue.  

 

Applications are available on the City of Pawtucket website (www.pawtucketri.com/arts) and the 

Department of Planning & Redevelopment, Pawtucket City Hall, 137 Roosevelt Avenue. 

Applications are due by 4:00 p.m., Friday, April 6, 2018.   

 

For more information, please contact Herb Weiss, Economic & Cultural Affairs Officer, at 401-

728-0500, Ext. 437 or hweiss@pawtucketri.com.  
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